
The existing waterline along the north side of Michigan Avenue 

is very old and has experienced several breaks over the years. 

Beginning August 17, 2015 Buckeye Excavating & Construction will begin the replacement of 

the existing waterline along the north side of Michigan Avenue from Waterville-Monclova Road 

to Wilshire Drive. The project is expected to last for 8 to 10 weeks.  

During construction the drive aprons on the north side of Michigan Avenue will be closed for 

short periods of time when construction is across the drive and when the drive itself is replaced 

over the new waterline. If your driveway will be closed you will be notified 24 hours in advance. 

Every effort will be made to provide continuous access to business in the construction zone.  

During working hours, only one lane of Michigan Ave will be open to traffic. There will be flaggers 

or temporary signals directing alternating traffic onto the one lane. Cross streets, that have an-

other outlet besides Michigan Avenue, will be closed periodically during construction.  

 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this work.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact  

Ken Blair, Public Works Director, City of Waterville: 419-878-8108. 
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